
Town of Weston Vermont 
 

Select Board invitation to Bid. 

Painting Annex Building (Little School) Outside. 

Bid sheets available upon request. 

Bid submitted sealed and labeled  

Paint Bid Town Annex Building P.O. Box 98 Weston, VT. 05161 

by 12:00 Noon July 11, 2016. 

Bid opening July 12, 2016, during the 7:30 PM Select Board meeting. 

Certificate of Insurance must be on file at the Town Office before work can proceed. 

Must be Lead Paint Certified. 

The Town of Weston reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive technical 

or legal deficiencies, and to accept any proposal that it deems to be in the best interest of 

the Town. 

The Town of Weston is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

For bid sheet request contact 

Cheryl Barker 802-824-6988 or  

selectboard@westonvt.org 

 

mailto:selectboard@westonvt.org

